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he Interfaith Prayer group Dusseldorf met with 
the topic "longing for friendship with God". Mr. 
Ender Eker of the Mir Foundation prepared a 

speech on the subject. After a short introduction tour 
of all participants Mr. Eker presented a very 
interesting view with verses from the Bible and the 
Koran. He said God wonts to meets us as a friend, 
and that he is ever longing to meet each of us. It is as 
a friend that we have the chance to not be just an 
object but be a partner of his love by freely 
responding to him. Mr. Enda invited at the end for a 
round of discussion whereby everyone participated. 
Also short story about friendship was read, that was 
mater for deeper reflection. We also have plenty 
time for prayer specially we prayed for the situation 

in Ukraine and the Middle East. We asked God that 
the wounds caused by hatred and violence, will soon 
have an end and experience of healing will arise, that 
the hard-heartedness of those in power will dissolve 
and peace, reconciliation and justice arises.  

It was by lighting a candle and a short prayer that 
each participant had the chance to commemorate 
Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon second anniversary of 
passing. We all felt deep gratitude for his lifelong 
work to bring by world peace. We closed our prayer 
evening with refreshments and snacks and we have 
again the opportunity to discussions and know each 
other better.  
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